
 

 

 

 

6th January 2022 
 
Dear KS3 Parents / Carers 
 

Homework at The Park School 
 
Homework Schedule for KS3 Spring term 
 
REMINDERS: Work will be placed on Google Classroom. 
 
All students have had their Homework Accounts activated and have been reminded how to log into 
Google Classroom in ICT lessons.  
Any parents that have any issues, please let your tutor teacher know through your child’s diary.  
The Park School the homework schedule for KS3 students for the upcoming summer term is as follows: 
Each week homework will consist of 1 Maths, English, reading, spelling + 2 other subjects as outlined 
below. 
 

Homework timetable for KS3 students only  

• Week beg 04/01/22 - Comm Skills & FT, Maths (number) 
• Week beg 10/01/22 - DT & Careers, Maths (topic) 
• Week beg 17/01/22 - History & Dig Med, Maths (number) 
• Week beg 24 /01/22 - Science and IT, Maths (topic) 
• Week beg 31/01/22 – Cultural Studies and Careers, Maths (number) 
• Week beg 07/02/22 – Science & Art, Maths (topic) 

Half term 
• Week beg 21/02/22 – IT & RE, Maths (number) 
• Week beg 28/02/22 - PSHCE & Music, Maths (topic) 
• Week beg 07/03/22 - Comm Skills & FT, Maths (number) 
• Week beg 14/03/22 - DT & Careers, Maths (topic) 
• Week beg 21/03/22 - History & Dig Med, Maths (number) 
• Week beg 28/03/22 - History & Dig Med, Maths (number) 

Homework is important. For our less able students it adds to the learning that is going in in lessons and 
for our more able students it is an important skill to learn for KS4, exams and external qualifications. 

What can I do to help my child at home?  

• If possible, provide a workspace or desk with all necessary equipment and stationery  

• Provide your child with the above timetable so that they know what they are expected to work on each 
week.  

• Establish a routine for when homework to needs to be done.  
 
If you are having any difficulties, then please contact us so that we can find ways to support. If you need 
support with accessing the homework please contact Mr McCarthy. We have technical support available 
for students. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr McCarthy: Assistant Headteacher 


